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"For to us a CHILD is born, to us a SON is given, and the government will be on HIS shoulders. And HE will be
called WONDERFUL COUNSELLOR, MIGHTY GOD, EVERLASTING FATHER, PRINCE of PEACE."

We look forward to remembering the Child, the Son, the Counsellor, the Everlasting Father, the Mighty God, the Prince
of Peace -and the list goes on-of all the needs He fulfills for us.

This was a year of Him reminding us that He is all things for us.

Thank you to all who inquired and were praying for our daughter, Amanda, who was in a serious car accident in
September. We are thrilled to report that she is now walking (slowly) and has her neck brace off. We praise Him for
sparing her and the children’s’ lives and for giving our extended family the strength to help in their time of need.

As we are writing this newsletter, we are in Romania to minister to a group of pastors and their wives for one week and
then a group of seminary students for another week. We are excited about the work our friend Pastor Emmanuel is
doing among his people. We will have more information on this trip in the next newsletter and on our website soon.

Things are happening in the training area for CFTH. We held our first week long training in November at the C4 church in
Ajax with David and Elke Lim hosting. (see photo below) We had 35 - 40 registered. As well as teaching and live
counselling, we had the registrants actually counselling each other in pairs by the end of the week. June Coleman,
Bethany Horst and Wayne and Jeannine Allen helped with counselling. Wayne and Jeanine also helped with some
teaching sessions. It was great connecting with them again. Thank you to all who provided funds for our new training
room at our Wingham office. We are aiming to have this room up and running by February 1*. We already have people
registered for the first week of training by closed circuit TV. If you are interested in training using this counseling
method please contact us.
God gave us His Greatest Gift! Celebrate - and be blessed.

Bob and Gwen Bramhill, Sylvia, June & Bethany

In Depth Training Seminar
Group Photo
- Ajax, ON

Another training seminar is
scheduled in Gorrie, ON for
May 25-29, 2015.
Contact: 226.422.3015 for more
information or visit our website at
www.cfth.ca




Pray for construction of our new training office
in the next couple of months.

Pray for a restful Christmas for our staff over
the holidays.

Pray for people who are struggling over the
holidays, give us wisdom in helping them
in the New Year.

Praise for the friends we are making in
Romania and the fruit that will come
from the training.

¢

New resources available from our
website www.cfth.ca
Parenting is Heart Work - CDs /book
Christian Parenting Handbook

Renovations are set to begin!

We anticipate that by February first we will be
able to accommodate up to 12 interns as they
observe the counselling process via closed
circuit television.

For more information on the counsellor
internship program through CFTH, please call
the office at 226.422.3015

EXCITING NEWS ABOUT THE MOST
IMPORTANT JOB YOU WILL EVER
HAVE
Gwen attended a seminar to become a
presenter for the National Center for Biblical
Parenting. She is now accredited to present
the material in churches and organizations to
help families in this area. If you are interested
in having a seminar about parenting please
call our office. You will learn Biblical, practical,
heart-based parenting tools and strategies
that bring hope and empower parents. Go
to biblicalparenting.orgto find out more

information about these tools written by
Scott Turansky and Joanne Miller.

Pastor Bramhill is available to do speaking and week-end conferences.
If you are interested, please call 226.422.3015

CFTH Canada is a faith ministry and is supported entirely by contributions from those who are
committed to sharing in the responsibility of our ministry. Those desiring to support this ministry
financially may make their contribution payable to CFTH Canada or go to our website at
www.cfth.ca. Each gift is tax deductible and a receipt will be issued.



